
If you have any questions, please contact: Project Manager, 

Laura Reiter at lreiter@shorelinewa.gov or (206) 801-2457

CONSTRUCTION 

COMING SOON!

Residents should expect:

• Construction from mid-June through December

• Construction times between 7:00 a.m. to 6:00 

p.m. (M-F)

• Travel along NW Innis Arden Way not expected 

to be impacted. 

• Access to parts of Shoreview Park in project 

vicinity to be closed.

More information is available at the project 

website: shorelinewa.gov/hiddenlake
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